
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Professor QUI Yong 
President 
Tsinghua University 
 
14 April 2021 
 
Dear Professor QUI Yong 
 
Congratulations to Tsinghua University 
 
On behalf of the University of the Witwatersrand (Wits), I would like to congratulate 
Tsinghua University on celebrating 110 years of academic excellence. We are proud to be 
associated with a university that is truly a giant in the higher education system, not only in 
China but globally. 
 
Unfortunately, I am unable to join you for your virtual celebration but I look forward to 
visiting when international travel is permitted. 
 
Wits wishes you many more decades of sustained scholarly and practical engagement. 
 
祝你再成功110年 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Professor Zeblon Z Vilakazi Ph.D., MASSAf, FAAS 
Vice-Chancellor 
 
 
 


